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Hello All; 

Our last shoot was the 2 day Woodswalk. Gary Bevard won the Ed Rayl barrel. On Saturday we 
had 26 shooters and Sunday was 12 shooters. The chili dinner was excellent, thanks to everyone 
for participating. We wrapped up the raffle, Ron Goudy won the rifle, Gary Bevard won Hunting 
bag made by Ron, Lars Lutton won the shooting box made by Gary. It was a bit rainy and cold, but 
seemed like a lot of chili got eaten and everyone was having a good time.

Thanks to the Grubaugh’s for doing the cooking! Just dragging that huge pot to the shoot is a big 
job. Thanks to Sis for bringing a bite to eat each day for lunch.  

Our last shoot of the year is on Saturday November 4th. It’s the TURKEY SHOOT host will be Dan 
Saltzman.  We also will be holding the shoot off for the Top Gun and Hall of Shame schutzen 
targets by Ken Netting. If you were a Top Gun shooter or in the Hall of Shame this past year, you 
will be able to shoot at Kens target. 

Prizes for the Turkey Shoot will be groceries. Of course, first Place shooter in each match will get a 
frozen turkey. This is limited to 1 bird per shooter. If someone places 1st in 2 or more matches, the 
bird is handed down to the next shooter that hasn’t won a bird, and you get the second-place 
prize. We will have prizes for 1st ,2nd  and 3rd place at a minimum.  

 Reminding everyone that is a member of Centerburg Conservation Club, the dues for 2024 are 
now due starting Nov. 1.  Pay them at the monthly meeting, or pay on line before Dec. 31. 

Hope to see you at the shoot. This is the last newsletter for 2023, wishing you all a Happy and 
Health Holiday Season! I will send something out before the annual meeting.

Mark Hazel 

http://www.OVMLGC.com 


